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27th September 2019 

Dear Parents / Carers,                                                                         

 

Congratulations to: 

Gold Star Children this week who are: 

 

Reception 

 

Libby for a fantastic attitude to learning. 

 

Year 1 

 

Ethan for really improving both his handwriting and his story skills. 

 

Year 2 

 

Kyle for his amazing work comparing numbers this week. 

 

Year 3 

 

Elexis for being a kind member of the class and always helping others. 

 

Year 4 

 

Dalton for a beautiful prayer based on the “Our Father”. 

 

Year 5 

 

Kyra for showing super improvement in arithmetic skills. 

 

Year 6 

 

Caitlin for being so helpful and kind to her classmates and staff. 

 

Golden ticket winners: Giulietta Field and Alfie Satchwell 

 

Thank you to the children who led their Class Liturgies: 

18th September 2019 

Y2: Eva and Noah  

Y4: Oliver and Amelie  

Y5: Jermaine, Verity and Jude  

Y6: Isabella, Evie and Abigail  

 

Confirmation Commitment Mass: Thank you to all the parents and carers who supported their children at the Y6 

Confirmation Commitment Mass and who attended the meeting afterwards. As Father Paul requested please 

ensure that the children attend Mass each weekend and get their attendance card signed to show their continued 

commitment to their faith. Bishop David McGough will confirm the Y6 children on Friday 29th November at 7pm. 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning: it was lovely to see so many people supporting this event. Thank you for all 

the items sent in to sell, the money donated or given to the children to spend and for those who joined 

us for coffee. We’re still happy to accept money if you forgot this morning. 

 

Harvest: this year we will be celebrating the Harvest during the school Mass in church on 

Thursday 10th October at 9.10am. We would appreciate donations of tins, packets and jars of 

food (no fresh produce) any day next week. The children will take their donations up to the 

altar at the beginning of Mass and afterwards they will be given to the local food bank who will 

distribute the food to the local families in need, the destitute and the homeless. The food bank 

are really keen to receive donations of fruit juice, fruit cordial, UHT milk, instant noodles, tinned tomatoes, 

tinned meat, tinned fish, tinned fruit, small jars of coffee, hot chocolate and biscuits. We usually get great 

support for our Harvest celebration so please try and join us in church. 
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Phonics for parents: on Friday 4th October at 2.00pm we will be  holding a   phonics 

session for any interested parents. This will be particularly useful to those who have 

children in Reception or Key Stage One, but everyone is welcome.  

 

 

Winter Uniform: as we have now reached the end of September, all children must  wear  winter uniform from 

Monday 30th September. Any outgrown uniform would be appreciated for the nearly new uniform sales.  

 

Come and Play: Dudley Performing Arts are holding a Come and Play session in school on Thursday 3rd 

October starting at 3.30pm. This is a free after school fun activity, not only for those who play a musical 

instrument - from complete beginners to children who have been learning for years - but for anyone who 

enjoys music! Parents, school staff and children who enjoy music, but don’t learn an instrument, are also 

an important part of the session. We work together for about an hour involving absolutely everyone in a 

fun, music making experience, putting together a piece of especially composed music. The session ends 

with everyone performing the piece together. Children can attend either on their own or with a parent. 

If you want to join us please call the office to reserve a place.  If you would like to see last year’s fun 

please use the link https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GAFQ1G78r2s or search in YouTube for Come and 

Play Dudley Performing Arts. 

 

Dudley NHS: have asked us to distribute information leaflets regarding the danger of Loan Sharks and to let 

parents know that further information will be available about illegal trading and Scams on 1st October in Asda - 

10.00 am – 1.00pm and in Iceland 1.00pm -3.00pm; then on 2nd October at St. Andrew’s Methodist Church – this 

will also include stands from Age UK and Diabetes Awareness and Winter Warmth. 

 

Menu: Week 3 

 

Enjoy your week, 

 

Mrs S M Mason 
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